
Harvey Peterson 2021 Scholarship 
 
This $500 scholarship was established by Jean Peterson and her children in memory of 
Harvey Peterson.  Mr. Peterson was a long-time Audio-Visual director, as well as a Social 
Studies, Mathematics and Driver’s Education teacher at the Wheaton Area Schools. This 
scholarship will be awarded to a deserving applicant selected by the Peterson family.  The 
applicant must present evidence of academic success and commitment to furthering their 
education after earning a high school diploma.  The scholarship will be paid to the recipient at 
the start of his/her second semester of post-secondary education.  Return completed 
applications by US Mail to Jean Peterson at 902 2nd Ave N, Wheaton, MN by April 1, 2021 
 
 

Name:  
 
 
Home Address: 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Name(s): 
 
 
 
Post-Secondary Education Plans: 
List the post-secondary institution you are planning to attend, and your intended major. 
 
 Institution: 
 
 Major: 
 
Grade Point Average:  Attach a current copy of your high school transcript with this 
application. 
 
Essay:  Submit a typed, double-spaced essay of 350 words or less explaining why you have 
decided to pursue the career path of your choice.  Attach your essay to this cover page, along 
with your transcript, and return by US Mail to :  Jean Peterson Family at 902 2nd Avenue N in 
Wheaton, MN 56296 by April 1, 2021 


